
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Outlook Academy Newsletter  
 Our very own Valissia Bugg is 
December’s Student of the Month!  
Valissia has gone above and beyond to 
excel while reaching out to help other 
students.  

Outlook Academy
CSU

December  2017

Volume 2,  Issue 3

 

Student Reminders 
Ventra Cards 

 You are responsible for checking your 
balance at www.chicagoventra.com.  
Please fill out a form to request more 
funds when your balance is around 
$10.  Funds are added on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays only. 

 Lost, stolen or damaged Ventra cards 
require new paperwork and a 
replacement fee.  Please see someone 
in the main office for assistance.   

      Student IDs 
Students must wear their IDs at all times. 
Students are not allowed on campus 
without an ID on. If you lose your ID you 
must report to the main office to purchase 
a temporary ID.  

 

 

 

 

 

CSU College & Career 
CSU Friday College classes are a success!   
We encourage all students to continue to 
participate to receive dual credits. 
 

Sports 
Outlook students who will be participating in 
winter sports at your home school, please 
clear your schedule with Mr. Valant. 

   
Job Opportunities 
GiftsForYouNow.com now hiring for Gift Makers, 
Gift Assemblers and Gift Packers. Please call  
630-771-0095 ext. 217 or send resume to 
HR@giftsforyounow.com 
 
Banana Republic on 108 N. State Street, Chicago, IL 
is now hiring. Please visit jobs.bananarepublic.com 
or text brjobs to 97211 to receive further 
information. 
 

Upcoming Events 
December 13th - 1st and 2nd block finals 

December 14th - 3rd and 4th block finals  

Dec. 18, 2017 – Jan. 2, 2018 – Winter Break  

January 3, 2018 – New Classes Begin 

 



 

This Month’s Highlights 
 

Happy Kwanzaa!  
December 26th-January 1st 
For information on this extraordinary week please 
visit  
http://www.theblaze.com/news/2012/12/19/do-
you-know-the-real-history-of-kwanzaa-heres-what-
its-all-about/  

 

 
Congratulations to Nikita Coleman (Outlook 
Academy Special Programs) on the birth of a 
healthy baby boy Nicholas Edward Coleman  
11-27-17 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parent Information 
 Remember to call the office when your student is going to 

be absent at 773-995-2578 
 Please visit our webpage at www.district205.net/domain/315 

to view pictures, download forms, get access to other links, 
and much more! 

 Also remember to download the Remind App to get 
connected with all staff members and view the latest 
announcements.  Instructions are on our website or can be 
picked up in the main office. 

 Parents/guardians of students may access attendance, 
grades and assignments using one log in at 
https://powerschool.ttdistrict205.net/public  

 If you need assistance, please contact the main office. 
 

 
 

Outlook Academy 
Patricia Malopsy-Fortier 

Principal of the Year 2017 
 

Our very own Jason Hill Social 
Worker is December’s Teacher of 
the Month! 

 


